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WELCOME VISITORS

We welcome all of our visitors with us today.  If 
you are a first-time visitor, please stand! Thank 
you for joining us. We really appreciate you 
being with us both in person and on social 
media. We pray you will be blessed by our 
worship service today and we look forward to 
you being with us again soon.  



THE WOMEN’S AUXILIARY 
OF THE RRBA

The Red & White Education and Fundraiser 
program will be held on Sunday March 3rd  at 
3:00 PM at Pleasant Hill Baptist Church.  Morris 
College Gospel Choir will be in concert.  The 
Youth will rehearse for Praise and Worship on 
Saturday, February 24th from 1:00 – 2:30 PM at 
Wilson Calvary Baptist Church.



If you did not receive your 2023 contribution 
statement, please stop by the office for 
assistance.

2023 CONTRIBUTION 
STATEMENTS



BIBLE STUDY 

Please remember Bible Study this Wednesday 
at 12:00 Noon and again at 6:00 PM at our 
East Campus.  Looking forward to seeing you 
there!



NEWSLETTER

Please remember your February Newsletter is 
in the foyer.  You’ll find very important news 
and information in it.  Please take one home 
and share it with family.  



All announcements are located 
on our church website at 
mountainspringbc.org

Click on Resources, then Announcements

ANNOUNCEMENTS


